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To whom it may concern,

Religious based schools need to remain exactly that, and they need to have the right to
choose teachers best suited to the education including religious education of the children
whose parents choose to send them to these schools.

No government or legal body can or should take this from parents or from schools. Should
you choose to take this right from parents and schools you will have the most enormous
fight on your hands, because neither parents nor schools will accept this. No government
or government institution or legal commission has any right whatsoever to take away our

freedom of choice.

Jann Bonner





